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* Make sure your child arrives to school on time.

* Should wear clothes they know how to get into and out of,          

so that they don’t have trouble when using the bathroom.

* Double knot shoelaces… if your child doesn’t know how to tie 

their shoes.

* We do a lot of cutting in Kindergarten. If your child has 

difficulty cutting, please practice at home.

* If your child cannot write their name (one uppercase letter and 

the rest lowercase), please practice this skill daily.



Safety Matters!



Safety Matters!



* Please put your child’s FIRST name on    
   jackets, water bottle, and lunch boxes.

* Your child should have a regular-sized 
   backpack with no wheels.



Every Kindergarten 
teacher has a DAILY 

take-home folder.
 It may look different from 

teacher to teacher…
but please check and 

return every day!



We have Morning Meetings…



…and Morning Greetings!









We do all kinds of activities with letters: 

 * reading books
 * making crafts
 * writing words
 * singing, signing, and dancing with 

 our new friend, Jack Hartmann!


